
This is the governor's personal agenda and is another attack on our 2nd 
Amendment rights. Even more, it erodes Oregon's Constitution under 
Article 1 section 27 right to bear arms.  This bill will do nothing to protect 
anyone and will limit persons options at protection.   HB4145 is wrong, and 
should not be considered.    There are many laws already  to protect 
people.   Thank you.    
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